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Dear Parents.
Maple and Willow classes will be visiting our forest school next week. Please send you child with a packed lunch on the day and dressed in warm clothes. Wellies or boots in a bag to change into will also be essential. 

Maple will be going on Monday 2nd March
Willow will be going on Tuesday 3rd March. 
Many Thanks
Mr Daft
